
San Joaquin Valley 
.= AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 

Zilr  
HEALTHY AIR LIVING - 

NOV 05 2014 

Rosemarie Dowdle 
Tr-City Growers, Inc 
18897 Ave 96 
Terra Bella, CA 93720 

Re: Revised Notice of Preliminary Decision — Emission Reduction Credits 
Facility Number: S-517 
Project Number: S-1142416 

Dear Ms. Dowdle: 

Enclosed for your review and comment is the District's analysis of Tr-City Growers, 
Inc's application for Emission Reduction Credits (ERCs) resulting from the shutdown of 
the cotton gin, at 18897 Ave 96, Terra Bella, CA 93720. The quantity of ERCs proposed 
for banking is 283 lb-N0x/yr, 8 lb-S0x/yr, 8,869 lb-PM10/yr, 57 lb-CO/yr, 17 lb-VOC/yr 
and 167 metric tons CO2e/yr. 

The notice of preliminary decision for this project will be published approximately three 
days from the date of this letter. After addressing all comments made during the 30- 
day public notice comment period, the District intends to the issue the ERCs. Please 
submit your written comments on this project within the 30-day public comment period, 
as specified in the enclosed public notice. 

This notice was initially incorrectly listed for facility 0-517, project 0-1142416 and was 
published in the Fresno Bee. This revised noticed corrects those errors and will be 
published in the Visalia Times-Delta, which is the correct county newspaper for the 
facility. No changes were made to the underlying analysis. 
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Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions regarding this 
matter, please contact Mr. George Heinen of Permit Services at (559) 230- 5811. 

Sincerely, 

AM:gh 

Enclosures 

cc: 	Mike Tollstrup, CARB (w/enclosure) via email 
cc: 	Gerardo C. Rios, EPA (w/enclosure) via email 


